Lord of the Harvest Ministrie:

Dr. and Mrs. Daylon Hicks

26 Deer Haven Lane Monticello, F1.32344
ph. 850.997.8861 cell. 850.445.1378

==
T ————

www.MissionaryWeb.org - E-mail: daylonh@MissionaryWeb.org

September 2018

Dear Friends in Christ,

Please forgive the long delay in getting this letter out. We are in Alaska and have been for two months.
We are getting Lucille’s house ready to sell and we have a great burden for her family and friends here.

Lucille won and older lady to the Lord the other day. This lady asked Lucille what the difference was
between baptism and being born again. This opened the door and the lady accepted the gospel
message. This is a hard place and people are counting on baptism to be sufficient to get them to heaven.
You can hear some of the worst language there is around here. It seems to be part of this culture.

Please pray as we don’t have much time here. Lucille also has a twenty-five-year-old grandson who
needs a bone-marrow transplant, but more than that, he needs the Lord. Lucille has had cancer, one
sister died, another sister and a brother had cancer as well as did her parents and a grandfather. Their
background is Catholic and only by the grace of God Lucille was saved when she was in her mid-
twenties.

We are attending a good church here and the pastor is the grandson of one of the Cinireskies who was
with Maranatha Baptist Mission when we were there. They have been using me some while we are
here.

We plan to fly back to Florida early next month.

Thank you so much for your faithful support.

Yours for souls,
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Bro. Daylon Hicks

Sending Church: Central Baptist church, Alan Bartlett, Pastor
17017 Florida Blvd. Baton Rouge, LA 70819 Ph 225-272-5592



